
 
 
 

This  ANTI-BULLYING  WEEK 
we are holding 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

ODD SOCKS DAY on 

MONDAY 14TH NOVEMBER 2022 
 

 

Come to school 

wearing your odd 

socks to celebrate 

what makes us all 

unique! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

To make a donation go to: 
https://login.eduspot.co.uk/ 
 
 
If you’re worried about bullying you can speak to 
your Class Teacher or other Adults in school.  

#OddSocksDay 

#AntiBullyingWeek 

#ReachOut 
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